
 

John, Annabell, Benji, The WaWa and Yogi the Visitor would like to 

wish everyone a Very Happy, Prosperous and Enjoyable New Year. 

We hope that it will be good for you and bring you all that you want 

or need in 2017. Thank you for your continued friendship in 2016 

and perhaps I may hear from you again in 2017. 


